
Response to TCB findings 
 
FCC ID: BJ4-60WRC05TX 
 
Hi Ruby, 
  
We have completed our review and have identified the following issues: 
  
1. Please confirm a fresh battery was used for the testing. 
 
Response - Yes a fresh battery was used for testing. 
  
2. Please supply label material details. 
  
Response - The labels are coated with polyester and use a permanent adhesive on the 
back of the label for application to the product. 
 
Have a good Christmas. 
  
Best regards 
  
Barry C. Quinlan 
Certification & Telecom Manager 
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